
Meeting: Full Council 
Date: Monday 17th October 2016
Notice of Motion: Recognising the contribution of our Friends Groups
Proposed by: Cllr. Lesley Rennie
Seconded by: Cllr. Paul Hayes 

Council recognises the value and importance of Wirral’s parks and open spaces and 
welcomes the valuable contribution made by Council staff and volunteers and 
Friends Groups. 

Council celebrates the recent achievement of ‘Green Flag Awards’ for parks and 
open spaces in Wallasey, including:

 Harrison Park
 North Wirral Coastal Park
 Wallasey Cemetery

Council therefore instructs the Chief Executive to write to all successful Friends 
Groups in Wirral to reaffirm our commitment and support for the valuable work they 
undertake.


